
	

	

May	2016	
	
	
Dear	Parent	/	Guardian	
	
YEAR	9	TRIP	TO	SORRENTO	6	–	10	JUNE	2016	
	
I	am	writing	to	advise	you	that	the	departure	time	for	the	trip	to	Sorrento	has	
been	changed	to	01.00am	on	Monday	6th	June.		Would	pupils	please	arrive	at	the	
main	reception	at	St	Aidan’s	and	we	will	load	the	coach	and	depart	around	
01.15am.		
	
If	you	have	any	further	questions	then	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	me.	
	
Yours	faithfully	
	
	
	
Mrs	K	Sewell	
Trips	Administrator	
01423	818527	
k.sewell@staidans.co.uk		
	
	
	


